
 
 

Announcement 

National Institute of Development Administration  

Subject: No Gift Policy for Fiscal Year 2025 
 

 

At the National Institute of Development Administration (NIDA), we are dedicated to 

nurturing knowledgeable, principled, and socially responsible development administrators 

committed to serving our society and nation. 

 

Integrity is at the heart of NIDA’s mission and values, embraced by all our members—

administrators, academic staff, support staff, and students. To further this commitment, we 

are implementing a “No Gift Policy.” This initiative is designed to foster a culture of 

generosity and service over one of receiving, reinforcing NIDA’s role as a model of good 

governance contributing positively to society. 

 

As a member of the administrative team, I wholeheartedly support the adoption of this 

policy for the fiscal year 2025 and beyond. At NIDA, we believe it is vital for all staff to 

refrain from accepting gifts or favors that may compromise our professional 

responsibilities, both in the course of our duties and afterwards. Together, we can cultivate 

an environment of integrity, ethical behavior, and positive attitudes, helping to combat 

corruption and misconduct, while promoting honesty and transparency throughout our 

community. 

 

We appreciate your acknowledgment of this announcement and your commitment to 

adhering to the “No Gift Policy.” 

  

      

 

                       Announced on 28 January 2025   

  

 

 

(Professor Tippawan Lorsuwannarat, Ph.D.) 

President of the National Institute of Development Administration 
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